COMMENT CARD

We welcome your feedback about combination opportunities between Carmichael Water District (CWD)
and Sacramento Suburban Water District (SSWD).

You are invited to write your comments and provide initial feedback below for review by CWD and SSWD.
Please also let us know if you’d like a follow-up call or presentation for your organization. If you’d like to
submit feedback electronically, send to: feedback@sswd.org or mail@carmichaelwd.org.

Optional Information

Your Name:

Your Organization:

If you would like us to contact you or speak to your organization, provide your email and phone number:

Learn more about the CWD-SSWD combination discussions on the CWD website at carmichaelwd.org and SSWD website at sswd.org.




